NEW DIGAMBER PUBLIC SCHOOL

CBSE Affiliation # 1030181

NDPS/Student/Notice/2025/02/ ?//
February 28, 2025

Subject: Contribution of used text books at the end of the academic year.

Dear Parents (Grades 3 to 5)

We are proposing to collect the used text books of students in order to make them available for use of the students new to the respective class at the beginning of the academic year. We request you to contribute your ward's old textbooks for this noble cause. (English, Hindi, Mathematics and EVS).

The purpose of this exercise is twofold:

- 1. This may enable students or teachers to keep one extra set of books in the classroom.
- 2. This is a mode of recycling the old textbooks as well, which contributes to saving the environment.

Kindly send the books labelled and wrapped in the newspaper with your ward, to be given to the respective class teachers latest by March 15, 2025.

We will be keeping the textbooks available for those who want to take them, on a first come first served basis on the day of Result Distribution i.e. March 24, 2025.

The school has received over the last years complimentary books for review. Any parent or student who wants to take textbooks can collect them from the class rooms on the day of Result Distribution.

Regards,

Winston Gomez

Principal

